
Dear 3 Oak and 3 Ash, 

 

Well here we are, our final week of school before the 

summer holidays! Miss Baillie and I have missed seeing 

you all so much. We would be having so much fun 

together if we were in school.  

You have all made us so proud and it has been our 

absolute pleasure to be your teachers for (part of!) this 

year.  

Enjoy the summer holidays! Make sure you relax and do 

the things you enjoy. Hopefully, you will be able to start 

going out a bit more before too long and maybe even see 

some friends.  

This week’s home learning is a little bit more relaxed to 

help you wind down for the holidays. It is still 

important for you to keep in touch with us until the very 

last day of term. So please, do get in touch by next 

Friday!  

We wish you all the very best for Year 4 and hope that 

things will return to normal before too long. 

Take care and stay safe. 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Dakers & Miss Baillie xxx 


